
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

October 27, 2015 
 

 
 
Members Present:  Jim Levesque, Sean McDonald, Ray Bonney, Richard Bairam, Jim Gorton, Bob 
Schroeder 
 
The meeting began at 6:35.  The Committee went over the spreadsheet with the totals for the month of 
September.   
 
Recycling rates have increased again to  $32.50 per ton.  This is still less than the $67.63 we are paying 
for the disposal of trash.  The residents have maintained the levels of recycling.  It is still a little under 
30%. 
 
The Department is having a hard time filling a vacant position because of the pay.   
 
Diane will be presenting her budget to the Town Administrator in the beginning of November. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45. 
 
 
 


